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  Hollywood Witch Hunter Valerie Tejeda,2015-07-20
From the moment Iris first learned the truth about
witches she knew she was born to fight them. Now,
at sixteen, she's got witch hunting down to a
science. As the lone girl on the Witch Hunters
Special Ops Team, Iris has to work twice as hard
to prove her worth. But when an A-list actress is
murdered on her watch, that task becomes a hell of
a lot harder. But murdered celebrities are just
the start...a mysterious new hunter has arrived on
the scene, and he's as cute as he is deadly. But
there's more to Arlo than meets the eye, and
there's more at stake than Iris's reputation. Evil
is rising in the hills of Hollywood, and it's up
to Iris and Arlo to end this battle. Iris is ready
to protect the human race at all costs, even if it
destroys her. Because that's what witch hunters
do. ----- Praise for HOLLYWOOD WITCH HUNTER
Valerie Tejeda's Hollywood Witch Hunter shines as
bright as the Hollywood sign, with heart stopping
intrigue and action and glamour, Tejeda weaves a
witchy web worthy of Buffy comparisons, while
building a new generation of fiercely compelling
heroines and villains. - Danielle Paige, New York
Times bestselling author of Dorothy Must Die Fast-
paced and fun (and featuring a heroine who needs
to be my new bestie), Hollywood Witch Hunter is
everything I look for in a book! Where do I sign
up to battle witches in Tinseltown? - Rachel
Hawkins, New York Times bestselling author of the
Hex Hall series Part Hollywood satire, part fast-
paced action, Hollywood Witch Hunter infuses real-
world glitz and glamour with conniving witches,
swoony romance and some 007-worthy tech. - Cara
Lynn Shultz, author of the Spellbound series Fast-
reading, saucy, and delightfully fun. - School
Library Journal The Mortal Instruments meets
'Buffy the Vampire Slayer' set in the cutthroat
world of Hollywood - all featuring a kick-ass
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Hispanic leading lady. That's enough to get my
fingers over the 'pre-order.''' - MTV.com Valerie
Tejeda makes a splash with her debut novel. - USA
Today Valerie Tejeda's debut novel doesn't hit
shelves until July 2015, but the creative premise
already has diehard young adult fans on the edge
of their seat. - Latina.com Any fan of Buffy or
The Vampire Diaries could easily become obsessed.
- Teen Vogue
  Dust Hugh Howey,2016 Wool introduced the world
of the silo. Shift told the story of its creation.
Dust will describe its downfall.
  Shift Hugh Howey,2016 In 2007, the Center for
Automation in Nanobiotech (CAN) outlined the
hardware and software platforms that would one day
allow robots smaller than human cells to make
medical diagnoses, conduct repairs, and even self-
propagate. In the same year, the CBS network re-
aired a program about the effects of propranolol
on sufferers of extreme trauma. A simple pill, it
had been discovered, could wipe out the memory of
any traumatic event. At almost the same moment in
humanity's broad history, mankind discovered the
means for bringing about its utter downfall. And
the ability to forget it ever happened. This is
the second volume in the New York Times best-
selling Wool series.
  Sand Hugh Howey,2021-07-06 The old world is
buried. A new one has been forged atop the
shifting dunes. Here in this land of howling wind
and infernal sand, four siblings find themselves
scattered and lost. Their father was a sand diver,
one of the elite few who could travel deep beneath
the desert floor and bring up the relics and
scraps that keep their people alive. But their
father is gone. And the world he left behind might
be next. Welcome to the world of Sand, a novel by
New York Times best-selling author Hugh Howey.
Sand is an exploration of lawlessness, the tale of
a land ignored. Here is a people left to fend for
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themselves. Adjust your ker and take a last, deep
breath before you enter.
  Sondheim on Music Mark Eden Horowitz,2019-03-13
In this collection of interviews conducted by Mark
Horowitz of the Library of Congress, musical
theatre legend Stephen Sondheim discusses the art
of musical composition, lyric writing, the
collaborative process of musical theater, and how
he thinks about his own work. A postlude features
a more recent conversation with Sondheim.
  The View from Penthouse B Elinor Lipman,2013 Two
newly-single sisters, one by a divorce, the other
by a death, become roommates with a handsome, gay
cupcake-baker as they try to return to the dating
world of lower Manhattan in this novel from the
author of The Inn at Lake Devine.
  Zombies in Western Culture John
Vervaeke,Christopher Mastropietro,Filip
Miscevic,2017-06-15 Why has the zombie become such
a pervasive figure in twenty-first-century popular
culture? John Vervaeke, Christopher Mastropietro
and Filip Miscevic seek to answer this question by
arguing that particular aspects of the zombie,
common to a variety of media forms, reflect a
crisis in modern Western culture. The authors
examine the essential features of the zombie,
including mindlessness, ugliness and homelessness,
and argue that these reflect the outlook of the
contemporary West and its attendant zeitgeists of
anxiety, alienation, disconnection and
disenfranchisement. They trace the relationship
between zombies and the theme of secular
apocalypse, demonstrating that the zombie draws
its power from being a perversion of the Christian
mythos of death and resurrection. Symbolic of a
lost Christian worldview, the zombie represents a
world that can no longer explain itself, nor
provide us with instructions for how to live
within it. The concept of 'domicide' or the
destruction of home is developed to describe the
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modern crisis of meaning that the zombie both
represents and reflects. This is illustrated using
case studies including the relocation of the
Anishinaabe of the Grassy Narrows First Nation,
and the upheaval of population displacement in the
Hellenistic period. Finally, the authors invoke
and reformulate symbols of the four horseman of
the apocalypse as rhetorical analogues to frame
those aspects of contemporary collapse that
elucidate the horror of the zombie. Zombies in
Western Culture: A Twenty-First Century Crisis is
required reading for anyone interested in the
phenomenon of zombies in contemporary culture. It
will also be of interest to an interdisciplinary
audience including students and scholars of
culture studies, semiotics, philosophy, religious
studies, eschatology, anthropology, Jungian
studies, and sociology.
  Brains Robin Becker,2010-05-18 “A witty and
unexpected take on the zombie genre; I had a great
time.” —Charlaine Harris, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of the Sookie Stackhouse novels
Subtitled “A Zombie Memoir,” Brains looks at
America’s favorite walking-dead flesh-eaters from
an audaciously original and deliciously gruesome
new perspective. Debut author Robin Becker blazes
new ground with this story of former college
professor-cum-sentient zombie Jack Barnes, who
recounts the tale of the resistance he organized
in the wake of the recent zombie apocalypse. World
War Z; Shaun of the Dead;Pride, Prejudice, and
Zombies… Becker tops them all with Brains—a witty,
tasty treat for anyone who every spent a midnight
glued to a classic George A. Romero zombie epic!
  Women and Girls with Autism Spectrum Disorder
Sarah Hendrickx,2015-05-21 The difference that
being female makes to the diagnosis, life and
experiences of a person with an Autism Spectrum
Disorder (ASD) has largely gone unresearched and
unreported until recently. In this book Sarah
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Hendrickx has collected both academic research and
personal stories about girls and women on the
autism spectrum to present a picture of their
feelings, thoughts and experiences at each stage
of their lives. Outlining how autism presents
differently and can hide itself in females and
what the likely impact will be for them throughout
their lifespan, the book looks at how females with
ASD experience diagnosis, childhood, education,
adolescence, friendships, sexuality, employment,
pregnancy and parenting, and aging. It will
provide invaluable guidance for the professionals
who support these girls and women and it will
offer women with autism a guiding light in
interpreting and understanding their own life
experiences through the experiences of others.
  iZombie Vol. 1: Dead to the World Chris
Roberson,2011-03-22 Told from a female zombies
perspective, this smart, witty detective series
mixes urban fantasy and romantic dramedy.
Gwendolyn –Gwen” Dylan is a 20-something
gravedigger in an eco-friendly cemetery. Once a
month she must eat a human brain to keep from
losing her memories, but in the process she
becomes consumed with the thoughts and personality
of the dead person _ until she eats her next
brain. She sets out to fulfi ll the dead persons
last request, solve a crime or right a wrong. Our
zombie girl detective is joined by a radical
supporting cast: her best friend Eleanor, who
happens to be a swinging 60s ghost, a posse of
paintball blasting vampires, a smitten were-dog
and a hot but demented mummy. Collects issues #1-6
  An Evening of Long Goodbyes Paul
Murray,2007-12-18 Vastly entertaining and outright
hilarious, Paul Murray’s debut heralds the arrival
of a major new Irish talent. His protagonist is
endearing and wildly witty–part P. G. Wodehouse’s
Bertie Wooster, with a cantankerous dash of A
Confederacy of Dunces’ Ignatius J. Reilly thrown



7

in. With its rollicking plot and colorful
characters, An Evening of Long Goodbyes is a
delightful and erudite comedy of epic proportions.
Charles Hythloday observes the world from the
comfortable confines of Amaurot, his family
estate, and doesn’t much care for what he sees. He
prefers the black-and-white sanctum of classic
cinema–especially anything starring the beautiful
Gene Tierney–to the roiling and rumbling of
twenty-first-century Dublin. At twenty-four,
Charles aims to resurrect the lost lifestyle of
the aristocratic country gentleman–contemplative
walks, an ever-replenished drink, and afternoons
filled with canapés as prepared by the Bosnian
housekeeper, Mrs. P. But Charles’s cozy existence
is about to face a serious shake-up. His sister,
Bel, an aspiring actress and hopeless romantic,
has brought to Amaurot her most recent–and to
Charles’s mind, most ill-advised–boyfriend. Frank
is hulking and round, and resembles nothing so
much as a large dresser, probably a Swedish one.
He bets on greyhounds and talks endlessly of
brawls and pubs in an accent that brings tears to
Charles’s eyes. And, most suspiciously, his
entrance into the Hythlodays’ lives just happens
to coincide with the disappearance of an ever-
increasing number of household antiques and
baubles. Soon, Charles and Bel discover that
missing heirlooms are the least of their worries;
they are simply not as rich as they have always
believed. With the family fortune teetering in the
balance, Charles must do something he swore he
would never do: get a job. Booted into the mean
streets of Dublin, he is as unprepared for real
life as Frank would be for a cotillion. And it
turns out that real life is a tad unprepared for
Charles, as well.
  Narrative Mechanics Beat Suter,René Bauer,Mela
Kocher,2021-05-31 What do stories in games have in
common with political narratives? This book
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identifies narrative strategies as mechanisms for
meaning and manipulation in games and real life.
It shows that the narrative mechanics so clearly
identifiable in games are increasingly used (and
abused) in politics and social life. They have
»many faces«, displays and interfaces. They occur
as texts, recipes, stories, dramas in three acts,
movies, videos, tweets, journeys of heroes, but
also as rewarding stories in games and as
narratives in society - such as a career from rags
to riches, the concept of modernity or market
economy. Below their surface, however, narrative
mechanics are a particular type of motivational
design - of game mechanics.
  Warm Bodies Isaac Marion,2012-12-25 Alienated
from his fellow zombies because of his dislike of
having to kill humans and his enjoyment of Sinatra
music, R meets a living girl who sharply contrasts
with his cold and dreary world and whom he
resolves to protect in spite of her delicious
appearance.
  Simulating the Mind Dietmar Dietrich,Georg
Fodor,Gerhard Zucker,Dietmar Bruckner,2010-01-12
Can psychoanalysis offer a new computer model? Can
computer designers help psychoanalysts to
understand their theory better?In contemporary
publications human psyche is often related to
neural networks. Why? The wiring in computers can
also be related to application software. But does
this really make sense? Artificial Intelligence
has tried to implement functions of human psyche.
The reached achievements are remarkable; however,
the goal to get a functional model of the mental
apparatus was not reached. Was the selected
direction incorrect?The editors are convinced:
yes, and they try to give answers here. If one
accepts that the brain is an information
processing system, then one also has to accept
that computer theories can be applied to the
brain’s functions, the human mental apparatus. The
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contributors of this book - Solms, Panksepp,
Sloman and many others who are all experts in
computer design, psychoanalysis and neurology are
united in one goal: finding synergy in their
interdisciplinary fields.
  The Deep Nick Cutter,2015-07-28 A strange plague
called the 'Gets is decimating humanity on a
global scale. It causes people to forget--small
things at first, like where they left their keys,
then the not-so-small things like how to drive or
the letters of the alphabet. Then their bodies
forget how to function involuntarily. There is no
cure. But far below the surface of the Pacific
Ocean, a universal healer hailed as 'ambrosia' has
been discovered. In order to study this
phenomenon, a special research lab has been built
eight miles under the sea's surface. When the
station goes incommunicado, a brave few descend
through the lightless fathoms in hopes of
unraveling the mysteries lurking at those crushing
depths...and perhaps to encounter an evil blacker
than anything one could possibly imagine--Page [4]
of cover.
  How to Draw Zombies Walter Foster Creative
Team,2010-03-01 Discover the secrets to drawing,
painting, and illustrating the undead in How to
Draw Zombies. From the pages of great literature
to Hollywood movies, zombies are appearing
everywhere. Now aspiring artists can bring them to
life, so to speak, by learning to render them with
pencil, paint, and digital image-editing software.
How to Draw Zombies gets into all the gory
details, such as creating bloodshot eyes, forming
robust brows, and imitating the look of pale, dead
flesh. The book also features 15 step-by-step
projects that guide artists from initial sketches
to finished works of art, including a Voodoo
Queen, a zombie climbing out of a grave, a zombie
out for a midnight snack, a gothic zombie, and
even a zombie romance.
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  Half Way Home Hugh Howey,2019 Nearly sixty teens
awaken halfway through their training, stranded on
a harsh alien world with few supplies, no adults,
and led by a treacherous artificial intelligence,
but their greatest enemy is each other.
  Embodying Contagion Sandra Becker,Megen de
Bruin-Molé,Sara Polak,2021-03-15 Brings together
new research that lays out the current state of
contagion studies, from the perspective of media
studies, monster studies, and the medical
humanities. Offers fresh perspectives on contagion
studies from disciplines such as the social
sciences and the medical humanities, introducing
new methods of collaboration and avenues of
research, and demonstrating how these disciplines
have already been working in parallel for several
decades. Covers a wide variety of international
media and contexts, including literature, film,
television, public policy, and social networks.
Includes key, recent case studies (including
public health documents and the popular Netflix
series Santa Clarita Diet) that have not yet been
analysed anywhere else in the field. Bucks the
current trend of going back to plague literature
and historical plagues in the search for meaning
to address current and late-20th century
epidemics, diseases, and monsters.
  Paragaea Chris Roberson,2010-04-06 Paragaea: A
Planetary Romance is the story of Akilina Leena
Chirikov, who shortly after launching from Star
Town in the Soviet Union, finds herself thrown
into another dimension, a world of strange science
and ancient mystery. There she meets another time-
lost person from Earth, Lieutenant Hieronymus
Bonaventure of the Royal Navy—who left home to
fight the forces of Napoleon and never
returned—and his companion, Balam—outlaw prince of
the jaguar men. Bonaventure is interested only in
adventure and amusement, while Balam only wants
distraction until the day he can reclaim his
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throne. Having little better to do, they agree to
help Chirikov find a way home. In the tradition of
the planetary romances of Edgar Rice Burroughs and
Leigh Brackett, Paragaea is in fact a hard science
fiction adventure, grounded in the latest thinking
in the fields of theoretical physics, artificial
intelligence, genetics, and more. There is a
rigorously rational explanation behind all of the
unearthly elements, with most of the magic the
protagonist encounters being the products of a
forgotten, transhuman, post-singularity culture
that has long since disappeared. Chirikov, a
strictly rational Soviet cosmonaut, interprets
these as best she can, using the framework of
early 1960s science. Being a dutiful Soviet, she
wants only to return home to Earth, to inform her
superiors about what she has discovered. But she
soon finds herself developing ties to her
companion Bonaventure that make her wonder whether
she really wants to go home at all.
  Meanwhile, Elsewhere Cat Fitzpatrick,Casey
Plett,2021-06-11 Fiction. In 2017, Meanwhile,
Elsewhere, a large, strange, and devastatingly
touching anthology of science fiction and fantasy
from transgender authors was released onto the
world. The collection received rave acclaim and
won the ALA Stonewall Book Award Barbara Gittings
Literature Award. When its original publisher went
out of business, the book fell out of print, and
LittlePuss Press is now pleased to bring this
title back to life for a new audience of readers.
What is Meanwhile, Elsewhere: Science Fiction and
Fantasy From Transgender Writers? It is the #1
post-reality generation device approved for home
use. It will prepare you to travel from multiverse
to multiverse. No experience is required! Choose
from twenty-five preset post-realities! Rejoice at
obstacles unquestionably bested and conflicts
efficiently resolved. Bring denouement to your
drama with THE FOOLPROOF AUGMENTATION DEVICE FOR
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OUR CONTEMPORARY UTOPIA.

Embark on a breathtaking journey through nature
and adventure with Explore with is mesmerizing
ebook, Witness the Wonders in Izombie Paper People
Free Paper Toys Download . This immersive
experience, available for download in a PDF format
( *), transports you to the heart of natural
marvels and thrilling escapades. Download now and
let the adventure begin!
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